
Teddy Bear Picnic

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Monday 28th February, the Prep students will be having a Teddy Bear Picnic. The day is 
designed to integrate both our Literacy and Numeracy concepts in a fun and engaging way.   
We are asking that all Prep students bring their favourite teddy bear to school to take part in the 
Teddy Bear Picnic. Students will use their teddy bears throughout the morning to participate in a 
variety of Literacy and Numeracy activities. The fun will conclude with all Prep classes coming 
together with their teddy bears to have a picnic.  

During the planned activities, the teachers would like to use Tiny Teddy biscuits that the 
students would then be able to consume.  Please note that students will not be sharing food, 
they will have their own packet to eat.  Please fill in the slip below to provide consent for this to 
take place. 

We look forward to a fun day! 
Yours sincerely, 

Elle Pelly       
Prep Coordinator  

—---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name_____________________________  Class _____________________________ 

 I consent for my child to consume Tiny Teddy Biscuits       
 I do not consent for my child to consume Tiny Teddy Biscuits 

Parent/Guardian Name________________________________________________________ 

Signature __________________________________________________________________ 




